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Dear Martin  

Thank you for your invitation to the overview & scrutiny committee last 
Monday, both Joe and I found it very helpful to hear directly the questions and 
concerns that you raised, and trust that we were able to reassure you of our 
intentions to use the foundation trust process to really focus on our local 
population and patients. 

With regard to your specific question concerning the current London-wide 
review that is being consulted on as part of the work commissioned through 
Professor Lord Darzi, I can assure you that this work will inform how North 
Middlesex University Hospital develops its services, along with the current 
consultation regarding Barnet, Enfield and Haringey.  

It is really important that we develop our services in conjunction with what is 
happening in the wider health economy to ensure that we deliver the best 
services that we can to our local patients. 

Best wishes  

Clare  
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